Christina Eads 814 Goldenrod St. Placentia, CA 92870

## February 2011



Dear Friend,

Do you ever get excited over finding a connection with someone else? Maybe it's as simple as loving Thrifty ice cream, or it could be a serious passion. I just love discovering common ground with other people.

That's why I was on cloud 9 last Wednesday. The movements at Cal State Fullerton and Long Beach State took a day to focus on Japan. Campus Crusade for Christ has implemented partnership cities around the world, and the students I've been working with the past couple years are matched with my next destination: Tokyo!

Elizabeth is one of our juniors enthusiastic about reaching out to fellow students in Japan. She's applying to serve in Tokyo for a month this summer. We've grown close over the past year, reaching out at CSUF and spending time in Bible study and discipleship. We may now also get to share the experience of ministry in Japan!

Jimmy is also excited about going to Tokyo. He's a senior who will help lead the team this summer. I'm so thankful to see more laborers sent to Tokyo, especially among my friends! Jimmy and I were able to speak at the weekly meeting. We each described how we were prompted to go and how eager we are to see God change lives in Japan.



Personal testimonies, along with rice crackers and hi-chew candy, gave students a little picture of life in Japan. The Lord is paving the way for more hands and feet to serve Him in Tokyo. I can't wait to see more students surrender to God's perfect will. For some that may mean giving part of their summer. Others will even go for a one or two-year-long internship or join me as International Campus Staff. Please pray with me that students would continue to apply to serve this summer and in the future, here and around the world.

Hope in Christ,

Christina

